
Ongoing
Feed the Falcon Results

Thanks to our amazing community we successfully raised $21,392 for our school.

We want to give a big thank you to our two gold corporate sponsors: Stemtree Education
Center and Matt Martin State Farm.

Tuesday, November 7th
Dining for Dollars - Taco Bamba

Our next Dining for Dollars will be at Taco Bamba from
9am to 9pm on November 7th. Use code WBES at

checkout.



Wednesday, November 8th @ 7pm - Zoom
PTA Monthly Meeting

Please join us for our November PTA Meeting. As announced,
all PTA meetings will be conducted on Zoom this year. Please
join us using the link below. If a passcode is requested, Please

use wespta.

Click Here to Join

Week of November 13th
Book Fair

Save the date for our Westbriar Book Fair. For more
information, please visit our website. We are pleased to
announce that John Gallagher, author of the Max Meow

Series, will be visiting our book fair on Thursday, November
16th. If you would like to order one of Mr. Gallagher’s books
to be signed for your student, please see the form included
in the Wednesday folder. We are also in need of volunteers
for our book fair. If you are available to help out during the
event (day and night shifts available), please sign up here.

Saturday, December 9th, 6:45
Family Skate Night

Please join us for our annual family skate night at Fairfax Ice
Arena. For more information and to purchase tickets, visit our

website.

Ongoing
Volunteers Needed

We are looking for volunteers to lead several
upcoming programs to include our spelling bee,

science fair, and new penny wars fundraiser. If you
are able to help run these events, please email

Morgan at wesptaprez@gmail.com.

We are looking for some volunteers to help hand out
popsicles on November 8th and 9th during recess as one of our Feed the Falcon reward. If you

are able to help, please sign up here.

If you are interested in volunteering in the library in the month of November, please sign up
here.

https://www.westbriarpta.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=3xzrC15mXB5IlEXVOfBXhK3vueGIrAv5K2wwA4dW%2b9F6s0StJhlOrveRN7bvLFh4XyrwBxPWztXZCob%2fXfSSMc9Xrhpq6WyU4o0dwcRoW20%3d
https://www.westbriarpta.org/bookfair
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040D4CA8AC2EA2FD0-45754655-2023
https://www.westbriarpta.org/page-1863593
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040C45A4AF2AABFB6-45693952-feed
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050B48AEA92BA0FD0-45517634-wesnovember


Ongoing
Grocery Gift Card Collection

The PTA is collecting grocery store gift cards to support families in our
community facing food insecurity. Gift cards in any amount is appreciated

and can be dropped off in the main office.

Ongoing
FCPS Cares - Staff Kudos

Our amazing teachers and staff are what make
Westbriar to wonderful school that it is. Help us
celebrate and recognize their hard work and
dedication to our students by submitting a
FCPS Cares message here. It only takes 2

minutes to write a note and is shared with the
staff member and our administration team.

2023-2024 Spiritwear
Time to stock up on your Westbriar Spiritwear! Our store is open with weekly

deals. Check out our store online.

Visit our website at https://www.westbriarpta.org/

https://www.fcps.edu/careers/recognition-programs/fcps-cares-program
http://www.westbriarspiritwear.com/
https://www.westbriarpta.org/

